
The Muscogee (Creek) Nation hosted the Quarterly Meeting of the Intertribal Council of the Five 
Civilized Tribes, July 7th-9th, 2021. A four-person scramble golf tournament was held at Forest Ridge 
Country Club, in Broken Arrow, starting at 9am. Muscogee (Creek) National Council Speaker Randall 
Hicks, Sergeant-At-Arms James Jennings, Representative Joe Hicks and Representative Will Lowe 
participated in the event. They were joined by former National Council Representative Pete Beaver, 
MCN employees Elsa Lowe (Will’s wife), Brian Moore and Larry Bible, and MCN citizen Dean Hughes. 

 

 
 

  



  

 

 
  



 

 

 
  

 


